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Red Wing Riverview Skyway “Pedestrian Bridge” Update: 

The Contractor plans to grade an improved parking area at the entrance to the bridge along Levee Road 

today.  Additional “Old West Main Street Public Parking” signs are planned to be added early next week.   The 

goal is to use this area for additional Old West Main St parking and business access throughout the 

remainder of construction.  

 

Old West Main Street Update: 

The Contractor has successfully installed the new sanitary sewer and watermain up to the pavement removal 

limits halfway between Jefferson and Washington.  Starting first thing Monday morning the Contractor plans 

to remove the rest of the pavement up to the east side of Jefferson Street.  Immediately following the 

pavement removal, the Contractor plans to continue with the new sanitary sewer from current manhole mid-

block to a new manhole on the east side of Jefferson.  Following the sanitary sewer, the Contractor plans to 

continue with the new watermain up to the east side of Jefferson.  The intersection of Jefferson St will remain 

open at least another week, however, it is possible that the Contractor will be looking to close the intersection 

to continue progressing with the project sometime the week of May 9th.  Additional information and more 

specific timing will be provided as part of next week’s newsletter. 
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